
April 17, 1996 

 

 

 

 

Mr. Harrison E. Livingstone 

3025 Abell Avenue 

Baltimore, MD 21218 

 

Dear Mr. Livingstone: 

 

This in response to your April 12, 1996 letter regarding several documents that were referred to other 

agencies for review.  As indicated to you by the National Archives staff, these documents are still in 

the “referred” status.  If these documents still have redactions after they have been reviewed by the 

relevant agencies, the Review Board will then make independent determinations, as it does with all 

such assassination records, on whether or not any information should be postponed.  I cannot predict 

when such a review would occur.  If the relevant agencies reviewing the documents do not want to 

postpone the release of any information then the documents will be sent directly to the National 

Archives. 

 

Sincerely, 

 

 

 

 

Thomas E. Samoluk, Esq. 

Associate Director 


